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 LUNCH PERIOD - OPEN & CLOSED CAMPUS 
 
All District 214 schools have closed campus for freshmen during their lunch period for 
the entire year. Open campus lunch is a privilege that can be earned by sophomores, 
juniors and seniors. Only students in good standing will be eligible for open campus. 

 
Parent(s)/guardian(s) must sign a consent form during the registration process for their 
student to have an open campus lunch. 

 
Sophomores, juniors, and seniors who have earned open campus lunch are required 
to have their student ID with them to exit and enter the building during their lunch 
period. Students that leave campus without their student ID will be subject to 
disciplinary consequences. The open campus privilege is subject to change. 
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